
Christmas Day:  No trash or recycling
pick up. 
Service will be delayed by one day for
the rest of the week. 

New Year’s Day: No trash or recycling
pick up.
Service will be delayed by one day for
the rest of the week. 

Garbage/Recycling  
Holiday Schedule

Rumpke will return to its regular collection
schedule beginning January 8, 2024.

Any Questions? Please contact Rumpke 
at 1-877-786-7537.


